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Pitt County Medical Society 

September 10, 1964 

The regular September meeting of the Pitt County Medical and Dental 
Society was held at the Greenville Golf and Country Club in Greenville, on 
Thursday, September 10, 1964, Dr. John L. Wooten, President, presiding. 

Dr. Irons suggested that recommendations of the Polio Committee 
regarding future immunizations and make-up doses of Oral Sabin Polio vaccine 
by made known, in order that physicians in private practice may advise their 
patients. 

Special guests present were Dr. Robert Green, Resident Radiologist, 
and Dr, Horton, a new Dentist in Farmville. 

Dr. Gradis gave a report of the committee on legislation. He 
pointed out that the Medicare Bill is now in a joint conference committee 
made up of Senators and members of the House of Representatives. He suggested 
that members of the Medical Society write to Senator Byrd and to Senator 
Mills and send copies of the letters to Congressman Bonner. 

Dr. Adams commented on the effectiveness of the television on the 
previous Sunday, covering the possibilities of a new medical school at East 
Carolina College. He particularly commended Dr. Wooten and Dr. Fearrington 
on their excellent representation of the opinions of the Medical Society. 

The program was then presented by a special guest, Dr. James Glenn, 
Head of the Department of Urology, Duke University Medical Center. The topic 
which he discussed was renovascular hypertension. He discussed the diagnostic, 
therapeudic and prognostic considerations of the disease, and then preserted 
a number of case histories with radiographs and other special diagnostic 
techniques being discussed in detail. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

J. E. Clement, M. D., Secretary 
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